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For four decades, the Indian Health Care Resource Center of Tulsa has provided quality,
comprehensive health care to the city’s Native American people in a culturally sensitive manner.
Born out of a need to serve an urban Indian population underserved by the city’s existing healthcare
facilities, the IHCRC has worked to eliminate health disparities and strengthen the physical, mental,
emotional and spiritual wellness of those it serves. With the organization since its inception has been
Carmelita Wamego Skeeter, who currently serves as chief executive officer and is a Citizen
Potawatomi Nation tribal member. Skeeter was recently honored by the IHCRC for her four decades
of service in building the organization into what is today.
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